
 

 
 
 
 

 
24th October 2018 

 
Class 1 Library Visit – Monday 12th November  

 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
During their reception year our children are all invited to visit York Library. As 
part of the library visit the children will receive a tour of the library and talk 
about how they can access the books, they will receive a ‘Book time’ pack and 
will also be having a story telling session with some of the library staff.  
 
The visit will be for the afternoon only, we will aim to leave school shortly after 
lunch time at 1pm, and will return to school in time for home time. We will be 
walking to the library so please make sure your child comes prepared for the 
weather conditions on the day and sensible footwear for the walk. 
 
We already have your consent for local area visits, however we do rely on your 
support to assist us with supervision on the visit. We would really appreciate it 
if we had some parent helpers to accompany us. Please indicate on the reply 
slip, or via Bloomz if you are able to help. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
The EYFS Team 
g.glaholm@parkgroveprimary.co.uk 
n.martin@parkgrovepriamry.co.uk 

 

 
 

York Library Visit – Class 1 Monday 12th November  
 

Name of child………………………………………………………………………. 
 
I am able/not able to help with this trip. 
 
Signed………………………………………………………………………….……..  
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